
17th September 2021 

What a very busy week we have had in Ruby Class this week!  

In maths, we have been learning to read and write numbers in numerals and words up to 1000! 
The children have then used their skills to compare two numbers to see which is greater and 
which is less.  They have also practised how to order them from largest to smallest and vice 
versa.  

 

 

   

 

 

It’s been a week of grammar in English this week. We have recapped apostrophes for 
possession and learnt about the present perfect tense. We have then written a recount on 
one of the chapters from George’s Marvellous Medicine to apply our new skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

In science, we have explored different types of skeletons, the endoskeleton, exoskeleton 
and hydrostatic skeleton. In geography, the children have recapped on their knowledge of 
human and physical features locating them on maps and aerial photos. In PSHE, we explored 
what a nightmare school might be like! In music, we had great fun with a lady from the music 
hub who came to teach the children sing! In French, the children have started to learn how 
to express how they feel. In PE, we have started our country dancing and games. In 
computing, we have been learning how to use and format tools and effects on ‘Word’. 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 



17th September 2021 
PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Wednesday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. The first set of 
spellings will be sent out next week on Friday.   

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.  Books will be allocated and sent out next week.          

Thursday 23rd September – Our school trip to Cattle Country.         

The Friends are a huge part of the school and through their fundraising are able to support 
us in purchasing items for all of the children to use. If you would like to join the Friends, 
please get in touch with the committee. They are also looking for some volunteers to help at 
the upcoming Wickwar Games. 

   


